
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

MEMBERS OF GPBC:  To quote my mom, we are “adjectively im-

paired.”  A mere “thank you” seems an inadequate expression 

of gratitude for the beautiful celebration GPBC orchestrated in 

honor of Katherine on Sunday.  It was much fun and I enjoyed 

watching her relax and enjoy it all!  Sincere thanks to all who 

participated in the joyous celebration of my mom’s 100th birth-

day.  GPBC is a warm and loving church.  There are also a lot of 

outstanding cooks among the membership!  God’s Blessings.  —

Forrest Woodward and Katherine Hall 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS:  The WMU invites you to a banquet to 

kick off WMU week 2/18.  Ham and drinks will be provided.  

Please bring a salad, vegetable, or dessert to share.   

 

FEBRUARY 19TH the WMU will have a special speaker.  Please 

plan to come to the youth’s spaghetti dinner afterwards.  Pro-

ceeds go towards the upcoming Standing Rock Mission Trip.   

 

MARCH 4 the women of the church and in our community are 

invited to make spring wreaths from 10:00—12:00.   

 

WMU CRAFT DAY in Richmond.  Details coming March 25th.   
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